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I have not broached the subject to Dean Laird 
as due to his illness I did not wish to trouble him 
until I learned what you would advise.

May I take this opportunity of expressing a 
very sincere welcome home. We have followed your trip 
with much interest and are indeed pleased that you and 
Lady Currie have returned safely.

Respectfully yours,

Head, School of Household Science.

BMP/SK.


